
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Suspect Arrested in Connection with November Homicide 
 
 
Seminole County (August 2, 2023) – A Seminole County man is charged with connection with a 
fatal shooting in November of last year.    
 
On the evening of November 22nd, deputies responded to the 200 block of Petunia Terrace in 
the Vista Haven Apartments just after 8:10 p.m., after residents reported hearing gunshots. 
Upon arrival, deputies discovered several shell casings and blood in the breezeway. Blood was 
also found on an apartment door which was locked. Deputies forced entry and found a male 
deceased inside. The victim was later identified as Phillip Michael McCrimmon Martin, 33, of 
Orlando.   
 
Detectives say Martin was involved in an ongoing dispute with the suspect, Kadeem Omar 
Fisher, 31, of Sanford. That evening, detectives determined Fisher encountered Martin in the 
stairwell, and chased him up the stairs shooting Martin multiple times in the back. Martin 
managed to make it back to his apartment where he was located deceased.  
 
Fisher was served with a warrant for First Degree Premeditated Murder. He is now being held 
at the John E. Polk Correctional Facility without bond.  
 
  
For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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